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ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 

ESAMI AFRICA, 

P.O BOX  

KAMPALA. 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

It is a great honor to recommend RAPHAEL JOHN OPIRA for admission to MBA 

Program. I have had the pleasure to know and work with Raphael for the last three 

years while working with PACE (Programme for Accessible Health, communication and 

Education). During this period, he has worked with all his energy, enthusiasm and 

commitment. 

Raphael consistently delivers high-quality work for the organization and this speaks 

highly to his overall intellect and ability to learn; attributes that are vital in his Masters 

study. He is an exceptional person with great interest in Business Administration and he 

is very knowledgeable in his profession. He is ever willing to work with members of the 

organization to share his knowledge and expertise. 

Raphael is a valued whom we have learned we can rely on, regardless of the difficulty 

of the task or challenges at hand. The unique combination of his intelligence, 

commitment, perseverance, creativity, and a compensate character will certainly make 

him a valuable member of Business Administration Maters program. 

I highly recommend Raphael without reservation to your Masters program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILDRED NAMUBIRU 
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